
The deadlines for electronic invoicing obligations have been postponed by two 
years, giving businesses the opportunity to make a smooth transition to digital 
invoicing.

THE NEW DEADLINES

• September 2026: the obligation for all businesses 
to receive electronic invoices and for large and 
medium-sized businesses to issue them,

• 1 September 2027: the obligation for small, 
medium-sized and micro-enterprises to issue 
them.

Grant Thornton, your trusted business advisor, can work with you to bring about this digital 
transformation. Contact your usual Managing Partner to find out about solutions tailored to 

your needs.

Postponement of electronic invoicing

obligation: stay on track!

THE KEY ISSUES AT STAKE

• The mapping of relevant processes and bringing 
them into compliance (purchasing, sales, VAT, 
mandatory wording on invoices, customer and 
supplier databases, etc.),

• Identifying the future tools that will constitute 
your business ecosystem, simplifying your 
administrative processes and improving your 
operational efficiency,

• Helping your teams to manage the change.

ANTICIPATING THESE CHANGES

• These new deadlines are an opportunity to invest 
time in transforming and optimising your 
working methods,

• Use this additional time to prepare your 
company as of now.
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